
Cromwell Group Endurance GB 

 

Committee Meeting 

Virtual Meeting via Microsoft Teams 

30th March 2020 ~ 7.30pm 
 

MINUTES 

 

1. Apologies  
none 

2. Minutes of Previous Meeting 
Approved  

3. Matters Arising  
none 

4. Treasurer’s Report 
Banking has been changed to one signature rather than two to allow for the use of 
online banking. Currently £2,649.00 in the account. 

5. Future Events 
-Three shires way 
At the moment is cancelled looking at possibly rearranging it to later in the year. 
-Keysoe Endurance 
All under control at the moment, still plenty to organise but planning will continue as 
usual unless we here otherwise.  
-Keysoe PR  
The possibility of this is being looked into.  
-Inter-regionals 
Had plenty of interest before the lockdown period. However, this may be one of the 
first rides back so a lot will depend on whether horses are ready to come back in at 
that level. 
-Training events 
Looking into organising these ready for when the ride suspension is lifted. 
-pole work clinic  
All being rescheduled for later in the year. 
Past Events 
-BAM awards 
All went well, no complaints that we know of. The venue at Keysoe Cafe was easily 
accessible and the food and price was acceptable. 



6. Any other business 
-Website Update 
Vanessa will update this ongoing and has a prompt list to help her. 
A template will be made for ride organisers to allow all the relevant information to be 
easily transferred onto the website. The template will be added to the website under 
events to allow all event organisers to access and download it.  
-Committee 

      Chairperson - Susan Cox 

      Vice- Chair –Vanessa Woodhouse 

      Secretary - Emma Taylor 

     Treasurer - Susie Durman 

     Welfare and Safeguarding (Vulnerable adults and children) - Susan Cox 

     Health and Safety - Mathew Setchell 

     Website - Vanessa Woodhouse 

    Trophy Secretary – Lisa Hayworth 

     

1st – Lisa Hayworth 

2nd – Mathew Setchell 

-voting committee members back on  
This will have to be done at the BAM in 2021. 
-Facebook committee page 
Members have been removed who aren’t on the committee anymore. 
-Membership status for committee members 
Must be full or Non- Riding memberships. 
-Data Protection website 
Moved to the next meeting.  
 

7. Date of Next Meeting 
18th May 2020 via Microsoft Teams. 


